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Hello IB Parents, 
  
In a few months into the school year, we were able to raise some funds through several Restaurant Spirit 

nights.  Starting in December, we are ready to run a couple of fun fundraising ideas to cover some of the 

activities that the IB club will support.  Remember that some of these activities are Teacher’s 

appreciation week, IB Celebration Day, next year Pinning Ceremony and Senior Graduation Banquet 

etc. 
  
A lot of you have generously shared your contact information at different school events and through 

Facebook, expressing that you would like to get involved and volunteer to make a difference in our kids’ 

high school experience.  Parent’s help and support are vital to the success of the IB Partnership.  We 

highly value your efforts to build a wonderful united school community for all our IB Students.  
  

We are in need of a couple of parents that will coordinate some of 

the fundraising ideas we have in mind.  With their help and the 

support of a lot of volunteers and all of the IB Executive Board, we 

could raise enough money to get to a good port. 

  
If you feel this is a role you would like to volunteer 

for, please reach out to Julie Laird or Marta 

Lagoueyte. 

  
If you are interested in getting involved and 

assisting with our efforts, please send us an email 

with your contact information or you can reach out 

through our Facebook page too. 
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